
FYZABAD ANGLICAN SECONDARY SCHOOL 
 

Guapo Road 

Fyzabad                           Principal (Ag): Ms. Natalie O’Connor 

Phone: 677-7439/328-0106 

E-mail: fyzabadanglican.sec@fac.edu.tt 

 

1st September 2023 

 

Term I 2023-2024 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian and Students, 

 

It is a pleasure to welcome you to the Academic year 2023-2024. It is with the renewed hope and 

optimism for the new term that I welcome you back to school and wish you all a very happy, 

healthy, successful and prosperous term. Thank you for your continued support. May God bless 

us all. 

 

Please be guided by the following: 

 

 Term I begins on Monday 4th September 2023 and ends on Friday 8th December 2023. 

 Students are required to be in full uniform, bearing in mind that a neatly worn uniform 

reflects pride in Fyzabad Anglican Secondary School and lends distinction to the wearer’s 

general appearance (even if just visiting to submit a Project/SBA/IA). 

 Parents must arrange for students to be dropped off between the hours of 7:30 a.m. and 8:05 

a.m. for the start of school.  

 Parents must also arrange for collecting students at 2:30 p.m. sharp unless involved in an 

extra-curricular activity. Students who are involved in extra-curricular activities after school 

must leave the compound as soon as the activity is over. There must be NO loitering on the 

compound. 

 Please note that strict adherence for the times students enter and exit the compound is 

necessary in order to clean and sanitize the compound and for the efficient supervision of 

students as there is limited supervision outside of these hours. 

 Breakfast and Lunch will be available from the NSDSL programme from Monday 4th 

September 2023. 

 Information will be communicated about the maxi-taxi service when it becomes available. 

 

As always, please contact the school regarding any questions you may have. 

 

Yours respectfully, 

 
………………………… 

Natalie O’Connor 

Principal (Ag) 

 


